

The Friends of The Billerica Council on Aging Inc.

P.O. Box 487, Nutting Lake, MA 01865 COA Tel: # 978-671-0916

May 11, 2016

Mr. Curtis Knight CKE Entertainment 644 Boston Road Billerica, MA. 01821

Dear Curtis,

On behalf of the Friends of the Billerica Council on Aging and the Council on Aging, we would like to thank you for your generous donation and support for our annual Senior of the Year Event. Thanks to the generosity of all who helped sponsor this fun and exciting evening, a good time was had by all. We were able to recognize and honor the contributions seniors make to our community.

The collaborative efforts of the Friends of the Council on Aging and the Council on Aging have brought programs and activities to enhance the lives of the seniors of Billerica, and with your unending support, we will continue to do so.

The Friends of the Billerica Council on Aging is a non-profit organization and, therefore, your donations are tax deductible. For your records, our 501(c)(3) # is 043-279-496.

Again, thank you for your support.

Ellen Rawlings, President, FBCOA

Jean Patel Bushnell, Director, BCOA